Circular to be sent to all Evergreen Muizenberg LRA holders/residents.

15" February 2023
Dear Residents,

It is with reluctance and sadness that the Vice Chairman and RESCOM
members announce the resignation of Alderman Owen Kinahan as the
Chairman of Evergreen Muizenberg Village, due to health challenges.

We would like to express our gratitude and thanks to Owen for all the work
and service he has put into running RESCOM since June 2022, to improve the
quality of life for all of us.

We, along with the residents, management and staff wish Owen well, and trust
that he may now be able to truly ‘retire’, do the crossword puzzles daily and
enjoy a relaxing life pottering in his beautiful garden, without the burden of
- responsibilities that are a natural part of being on RESCOM.

Best wishes and happy days,
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Sue Wood
Vice Chairman on behalf of the RESCOM committee



